SEPT.12-13 | 7-9 PM EST

THANKS FOR HOSTING!

Thank you for choosing to host a simulcast site for the
2024 Ignite gathering. While we wish you were with us
here in Atlanta, we're grateful you've invited us into your
homes and churches.

The Ignite simulcast will be a great opportunity to
strengthen your ministry team, develop new leaders,
impact families, and cultivate new relationships among
the people in your congregation and/or small group.
Make sure to promote the gathering broadly.

We want to provide you with some helpful suggestions
that we believe will help you maximize your involvement
as a simulcast site.

Test your connection speed. We will be
transmitting at 1080p so you will want to make
sure your bandwidth is 5 Mbps or higher. If you
notice an interruption in transmission or
degraded video, make sure to ask people not to
be on your WiFi network during the livestream.
Have people arrive by 6:30 PM so that
everyone is settled in and ready for the 7 PM
live stream.

Plan some time before the livestream begins to
pray and welcome the Holy Spirit as a group.
God comes to a prepared environment.

Plan some time after the final session on Friday
evening to debrief Ignite with those who have
gathered together. Bless one another and pray
for the Holy Spirit's continued work in each
other's lives.

Send us testimonies! We want to hear how the
Ignite live stream impacted you. Email us at
contact@collegeofprayer.org.

Create a follow-up plan. Consider how you can
use the simulcast as a launching pad for
something deeper, like starting a new small
group. We have many FREE small group video
series at www.revivalnow.media. Don't let this
opportunity come and go without follow-up!



